
 

 

 Superhero Costume Day - Celebrating Courage & Imagination 

Circular No: HB/AC/25-26/48                                                                                                Dated: 23/06/2025 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

As part of our Child Protection Awareness Week (30th June to 3rd July 2025), the school has planned a series 
of engaging and educational activities across all grade levels. These include a video presentation on safe and 
unsafe touch, a ventriloquist performance, an anti-bullying campaign and other interactive initiatives designed 
to promote student safety and well-being. 

To mark Anti-Bullying Day on Wednesday, 2nd July 2025, we are excited to announce a special event for our 
Kindergarten (Phase 1) students: 

 
 🎭 Superhero Costume Day 🎭 

On this day, children are encouraged to come dressed as their favorite superheroes. This fun-filled activity 
aims to celebrate the idea that we are all heroes — brave, kind, and capable of standing up for ourselves and 
protecting others. It also reinforces the message that even the smallest acts of courage and kindness can make a 
big difference. 

➔ 🦸 Students may wear any modest, age-appropriate superhero costume of their choice. 
➔ 🎒 Regular school bags and essentials should be carried as usual. 

We look forward to your continued support in making this day a memorable one for our young learners and 
helping them embrace the values of empathy, courage, and inclusion. 

 
Warm Regards, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Principal 
Bala Reddy Ambati  

 


